Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group
Held on Thursday 3rd March 2016 in Lound Village Hall
7.30pm

Present: Mike MacCormack (Chair); Michael Naylor; Jerry Kershaw; Andrew Perkins; Nick Prout; Fred Walters; Colin Beaumont; Rod Austin.


Matters Arising from Last Meeting 

FW has identified the owners of undeveloped land and JK displayed plans of the village indicating plots that had been identified by BDC as having had planning applications in the past, and another showing plots of land that had been put forward by various owners as possible sites for development after the BDC ‘call for sites’.

JW has acquired a copy of the electoral roll and has put in FOI request for business owners registered in the village. 

A meeting had been arranged with Nigel Johnson and Simon Bell from Sutton who gave useful advice on formulating questionnaires and how to engage with residents of the village.

Roles within the group

JW agreed to be in charge of documentation and NP agreed to liaise with the parish website administrators to upload documentation as needed.

Next Steps
Area Designation Application
This has a standard format which includes a definition of the application area, a statement of the concerns to be addressed and a ‘relevant body statement’.
JK has accepted responsibility to put this together.
Once this has been accepted funding can be applied for.
Questionnaire
It was decided that we need to formulate another questionnaire/survey based upon the responses to the initial survey done last year.  Other villages’ reports had the following topics as common themes:
Housing
Employment
Transport
Services
Environment 
MM agreed to collect and circulate a list of the questions posed by residents in the first survey.  Members of the group were asked to formulate questions that they felt should be included in the second survey and bring them to the next meeting to be discussed.  It was felt that around 20 questions might be suitable for the questionnaire as any more might discourage people from responding. 
The street party celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee on 12th June was considered a suitable venue for involving the village and therefore efforts should be made to have a suitable questionnaire/survey completed by then.

Next meeting 30th March 2016 at 7.30 in the Village Hall


